

St. CUTHBERT'S Catholic Primary School (NC)



Headteacher: Mrs S Hobbs

Gumbleberrys Close, Off Cotterills Lane, Stechford, Birmingham B8 2PS
Telephone: 0121 675 2205 Fax: 0121 675 2141 Email: enquiry@stcuthbt.bham.sch.uk
www.stcuthbt.bham.sch.uk

Dear Parents,

I hope this short letter finds you well after half term. What beautiful weather we have returned to – gosh, it has been lovely in school, out on the playground and in the Prayer Garden. Long may it last!

Well done to Year 3 who remembered their swimming costumes and successfully managed their first swimming lesson at school! It is always good when they all return, with their own clothes having had a good time.

RE Inspection – Section 48

We are welcoming two RE inspectors from the diocese into school tomorrow for a two-day inspection. They are observing all classes, watching assemblies and Mass; they will be speaking to me and the governors and watching classes lead collective worship.

It will be a busy two days but I am sure that both Mrs Brookes and Mr Collins will be very impressed with your children and the school. We are certainly very proud of it.

You are all very welcome to join us for Mass on Friday; Year 3 are leading it and we will be celebrating the feast of St David.

Ash Wednesday

Next week brings in the start of the season on Lent on Ash Wednesday. We will be holding Mass at school at 10:30am on that morning, you are all very welcome.

World Book Day

World Books Day is on Thursday 7th March – we will be discussing it in assembly but we will NOT be dressing up this year – we'll save that for next year! It will school uniform as normal that day.

Road closures

We have been informed that the A4040 – where the new houses are being built, and opposite the petrol station will be closed for around 3 days on from March 17th. March 17th is a Sunday but this road closure is likely to cause some disruption on Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th. We will completely understand if you are caught in traffic on those days – just remember to stay calm!

Dates for the diary











St. CUTHBERT'S Catholic Primary School (NC)



Headteacher: Mrs S Hobbs

Gumbleberrys Close, Off Cotterills Lane, Stechford, Birmingham B8 2PS Telephone: 0121 675 2205 Fax: 0121 675 2141 Email: enquiry@stcuthbt.bham.sch.uk

www.stcuthbt.bham.sch.uk

Tuesday 5th March – Year 6 Inspire
Tuesday 5th March – Year 3 Swimming
Wednesday 6th March – Ash Wednesday Mass at 10:30am
Thursday 7th March – Year 1 PE Skills Competition
Friday 8th March – No Mass in school
Friday 8th March – Year 2 PE Skills Competition

Monday 11th March – Year 3 PE Skills Competition
Tuesday 12th March – Year 3 Swimming
Wednesday 13th March – Sponsored Walk
Wednesday 13th March – Science Trip – Year 5
Wednesday 13th March – Reconciliation Meeting Parents and Pupils in Year 3 6:00pm in School
Friday 15th March – KS1 Mass
Friday 15th March – Lenten Activities Year 6

Tuesday 19th March – Year 2 Inspire Tuesday 19th March – Swimming Year 3 Thursday 21st March – Year 4 Assembly Friday 22nd March – Year 6 Mass Friday 22nd March – Lenten Activities Year 5

Tuesday 26th March – Year 3 Swimming Thursday 28th March – Reconciliation for Year 3 – 6:00pm at Corpus Christi Church Friday 29th March – Year 2 Mass Friday 29th March – Lenten Activities – Year 4

Tuesday 2nd April – Reception trip to Kingsbury Water Park Tuesday 2nd April – Year 3 Swimming Wednesday 3rd April – Parents Evening Thursday 4th April – Year 1 Assembly Friday 5th April – Year 4 Mass Friday 5th April – Lenten Activities Year 3

As always, any questions or queries that we can help with just let us know. Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Hobbs











St. CUTHBERT'S Catholic Primary School (NC)



Headteacher: Mrs S Hobbs

Gumbleberrys Close, Off Cotterills Lane, Stechford, Birmingham B8 2PS
Telephone: 0121 675 2205 Fax: 0121 675 2141 Email: enquiry@stcuthbt.bham.sch.uk
www.stcuthbt.bham.sch.uk







